
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PARK ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

APRIL 16, 2011 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00pm.  Present for the committee were Amy Cook and 

Joy Hancock. 

 

Dave Matzke and Duane Enderle we present for the Elite Soccer Team.  They would like 

permission to construct another soccer field at the Park.  The committee will take it to the 

board for approval.  They understand that any of the work done or any of the goals donated 

will become property of the Birch Run Township Park.   

 

AYSO has not returned any contact, Amy will call Josh Inman to initiate discussion of the 

soccer fields that they are using.  

 

Amy Cook 

Birch Run Township Clerk 


